
24th September, 1928.

Mrs. Walter Vaughan,
Acting Warden,

Royal Victoria College,
Montreal.

Dear Ere. Vaughan,
Thank you very much for your note. I will 

notify Colonel Bovey, who, for some reason or other, seems 
to have something to do with the Committee on Student 
Social Functions.*

I hope to see you before the end of the week. 
With kind regards, believe me

Sincerely yours,

Acting Principal.


